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TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

February 12, 2001 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers: Susan Lienesch 

C. Mark Kingseed 
Roger Krass 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Assistant City Manager Judith Gilleland 
Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 
Assistant to the City Manager Jesse Lightle 
Head Golf Professional Patrick Bayley 
Assistant Golf Professional Andy Theilman 

Dayton Open Board of Directors: Julia Maxton 
Scot Stone 
Kelly Fackel 
Frank Leone 

PGA Staff: Steve Rintoul 
Jeff Thomas 
Bill Caufee 
Mike Stevens 
Tim Benton 

Mr. Hom outlined the current status of the BUY.COM Dayton Open Golf Tournament 
relative to financial issues and organizational slots to be filled. The PGA will supply a 
Tournament Director at their expense who will remain locally throughout the end of the 
tournament ifit is held at The Golf Club at Yankee Trace. 

Mr. Leone expressed two concerns of the Board: the quality of the tournament and 
contributions to charities. The Board stands firm with giving $125,000.00 to charities, however 
they will agree to revise their goal to consider the contribution of $110,000.00. 

Mr. Bayley offered his assurance that the Southern Ohio PGA will solicit and coordinate 
volunteers and the PGA can supply the right type of operations director. 

Mr. Hom expressed his concern that the tournament, if held at The Golf Club at Yankee 
Trace, must end on a strong foot, with a decent balance, and an expansion be made to the Board. 



• 

Mr. Caufee reassured Council that they want to move forward with the BUY.COM 
Dayton Open. 

As a result of further discussion without the PGA Staff in attendance, it was agreed that 
the Contract should include the following: 

A Tournament Director's salary and expenses will be paid by the PGA. 
The PGA give the tournament one day free at TPC River Bend, the date to be determined. 
The contract take effect only after written consent has been received from the Southern 

Ohio PGA that they will coordinate the volunteers and supply all staff needed during the 
tournament. 

The scoreboard fee of$5,000.00 be waived. 
The $5,000.00 contribution to First Tee be waived. 
The $1,000.00 fee for the website be waived. 
The PGA will provide Charity Auction items. 
The roughs will not be maintained the same length as they were in the year 2000. 

In consideration of these concessions by the PGA, City Council concurred to move 
forward with the BUY.COM Golf Tournament at The Golf Club at Yankee Trace . 


